
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th 

November 2024 
 

Pudsey Bear Biscuits will 

be available at break 

time for a 50p donation 
 

Children to pass their 50p donation to 

their class teacher on Friday morning 

 

Other snacks  

will be available  

as normal 
 

 

 

Pudsey biscuits kindly supplied by Clever Chefs and made by 

Fiona in our kitchen    


